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● Float Build Day: This year’s third annual float build day was a huge success! Each class

worked to entertain with the Pixar theme. The students really showed up and the

generosity of our community shined. Special thanks to DCAA for their generous donation

of lunch (Marcos), it was thoroughly enjoyed! Shout-out to Metter Construction and

Skouby Construction for their provision of materials.

● Homecoming events: HoCo Week 2024 was a blast. The energy was high, spirit

overflowed, and we all had a great time. The Spirit Days did not disappoint this year.

Everyone was comfy on PJ Day Monday. Teachers and students swapped style on

Tuesday, hilarious. Wednesday was an ode to Adam Sandler, enjoyed by both staff and

students. We threw it back on Thursday and rocked out the Spirit on Friday. PowderPuff

was held this week as well, Juniors took the top spot! We also had some lunchtime fun

with a Dodgeball tournament, some karaoke, a bit of trivia and an eating contest!



● Pep Assembly: The Pep Assembly was electric! We celebrated the successes of all of our

teams and recognized the accomplishments they’ve already made. The Elementary and

Middle School joined us so this was a district-wide celebration. It was great to see

students and teachers k-12 come together for some bonding and fun!



● Aggie Night: This year we plan to honor students for their academic accomplishments

last year as well as inducting the new members of NHS. We will also walk with the Class

of 2028 in their Commitment to Graduate ceremony. We hope you’re able to join us for

this event.



● Post-Secondary Planning: This year we plan to expand our Post-Secondary efforts with

more career speakers throughout the week, college, trade, and military recruiters at

lunch, and much more. Our next big event is the College Fair at Grand Ledge High

School.


